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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 1:27 PM
To: 'Thompson, Glen D'; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, 

EMNRD
Cc: 'Mann, Ryan'
Subject: RE: NMOCD Incident# nRM2003058419, NGPL Maljamar CS 167 Release

NRM2003058419 NGPL'S MALJAMAR CS 167 @ B-23-16S-33E 0N 0E 
 
Mr. Thompson, 
Your request for an extension to June 15, 2020 is approved.  
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 
 

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 2:59 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 
Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: NMOCD Incident# nRM2003058419, NGPL Maljamar CS 167 Release 
 
 
 

From: Thompson, Glen D <Glen_Thompson@kindermorgan.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 2:57 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] NMOCD Incident# nRM2003058419, NGPL Maljamar CS 167 Release 
 
Per my voicemail this afternoon, we completed initial sampling of our Site Investigation to determine horizontal and 
vertical extent of the impact from a release of hydrocarbons as a mist from the facility.  While we have completed 
horizontal delineation some of the interior surface soil samples showed concentrations above regulatory limits.  As a 
result, we had a consultant attempt additional vertical delineation but met refusal with hand-augurs just below the 
surface.  We scheduled an excavator in order to complete additional sampling below the surface and have completed 
that additional sampling and should have those results shortly.  Because we are near the end of the initial 90 days, we 
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are requesting a 90-day extension to complete the site assessment activities.  If you have any additional questions 
regarding this request please contact me at 432-333-5518 or my cell phone at 432-413-7844. 
 
Glen Thompson 
Engineer – EHS Sr. 
Field Environmental Services - West 
(432) 333-5518 (office)  
1550 Windway 
Odessa, TX 79761 
  

        

   

  
 


